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Minutes of the Finance Committee meeting held on Tuesday 19th April 2022
at 5.30p.m. in the Village Centre.
	Present: Cllrs Manton – Chairman; Moody and Hewitt
	In attendance: The Clerk.
1. Apologies:
None
   
2. Declarations of Interest		
Mandy – Member of the KVCC Committee
3. Review of planned expenditure FY 22/23
The expenditure for the current financial year was reviewed in outline and the forecast is in line with the budget and planned expenditure.

4.  KPC Contribution to Village Centre roofing bill
It was noted that a considerable amount of additional construction roofing work has been necessary and this only came to light once the work commenced. Accordingly, the Village Centre expenditure has run ahead of adequate finance and after careful review it is proposed that KPC make an advance payment pending the arrival of the Public Works Loan Board Grant.

KVCC are awaiting on a substantial grant, the decision of which is scheduled for the end of April.

In view of the above, KPC insist that works to the Village Centre cease and only resume when adequate funds are available in the respective bank accounts.

Once KVCC have ascertained the extent of the additional grant funding and the time scale, the exact contribution from both organisations will be agreed subject to approval from Full Council.
 

5. Any Other Business
Cllr Moody proposed that it would be beneficial to have an additional member on the Finance Committee. Seconded Cllr Hewitt. This is to be discussed further at the next full council meeting.

 	The meeting closed at 18.05

Signed………………………………………………………………………….Chairman

Date………………………………………………………………………………………



